
 
 

 2017 Board of Directors 
 
 Brian Glidden, President  
 TBD, Vice President 
 Lynn Glidden, Secretary  
         Chuck Heffernan, Treasurer  
 Terry Price, Director 
 Robert Kilpatrick, Director 
 Damon Letz, Director  
 Allen Thompson, Director 
Mike Shahbakhti, Past President 
  
 2017 Committees 
 
 Awards 
 Rob Kilpatrick, Chair 
  
 Bylaws  
 
 Communication/Memberships 
 Lynn Glidden, Chair 
  
 Golf Tournament 
 Terry Brice, Chair 
  
 Scholarship 
 Brian Glidden, Chair 
 
 Website 
 Brian Glidden, Chair 
 
 Holiday 
 Hosting City, Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

General Membership Meeting 
Hosted in City of Victorville 

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 
12:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

1.  Welcome and Introductory Remarks Brian Glidden 
 
2.  Treasurer’s Report  Chuck Heffernan  

a. Balance 
                                                                                                    
3.  Committee Update 

a. Scholarships & Awards     Brian Glidden/Rob 
         Kilpatrick 

  **Award application due October 10, 2017 
      APWA HD Holiday Party – December 1st (Lancaster) 
 

b. Communication/Memberships    Lynn Glidden 

c. Golf Tournament      Terry Brice 
 **November 10, 2017 

 
5.  Board Members Comments/Suggestions Brian Glidden  

a. Vice President Opening 
 

6.  Presentation – Introduction Rob Kilpatrick 
 

 

Yucca Loma Bridge Project – Lessons Learned 
Town of Apple Valley 
Speaker:  Richard Pedersen, Deputy Town Engineer, 
    Town of Apple Valley 

 
 

Adjourn – Next General Membership Meeting 
November 14, 2017 Hosted in the City of Palmdale 

 

 
APWA High Desert Branch 

Website: www.apwahdsoca.com 
 
  

http://www.apwahdsoca.com/

	APWA High Desert Branch

